From: Anila Banerjec [
Sent: 06 August 2023 16:12

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Section62a/2023/0019

| am writing to express my concerns about the above development for the following reasons:

A large development of this level sited in an area with numerous Grade 2 listed buildings and a
wooded area - Priors Wood- would have a negative effect on the area.

The construction process will impact the buildings and wildlife in the area and will in the long term
lead to deterioration of both. Both the buildings and woods are of importance to local history and
should be preserved.

Wildlife pathways will be destroyed by such buildings impacting deer movement to and from the
nearby Hatfield Forest.

| believe the above development should be refused for these reasons.

Anila Banerjee





